
   
 

   
 

April Newsletter  

Hello Robins Families, 

We are so excited for the month of April. I wanted to first start by introducing 

myself as your infant’s new teacher. I am Ms. Hope and I have been working with 

and getting to know your little ones for the past few weeks now and I have enjoyed 

every minute with them already. I look forward to continuing to watch them grow 

and learn and am so excited to spend the rest of the year with them. If you have 

any questions or concerns please feel free to reach out. 

This month is a fun month as we will be talking about Easter and what it means for 

us and as we welcome springtime along with new life and growth. 

This month parent chapel will be on April 16th. 

April 13th is Palm Sunday and the beginning of Holy Week. As a reminder we will be 

closed for Good Friday on April 18th and Easter Monday April 21st. 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Hope Musachia and Mrs. Christina Calo  

 

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 

 

Important Dates: 
April 13th  Palm Sunday  
April 13th-19th  Holy Week 
April 18th  Good Friday-DOCA Closed 
April 16th  Parent Chapel 
April 20th  Easter Sunday Worship Services and 

Egg Hunt 
April 21st  Easter Monday DOCA Closed 
April 22nd  SCRIP Gift Card Sales Begin 
April 21st- April 26th  Volunteer Appreciation Week 

 

 


